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From the Rabbiõs Desk    

Dear Congregants, 

he month of July 

brought us some 

unpredictable situations.  

Random weather 

conditions, heatwaves, 

rain, hurricane threats 

and more. Remarkably, 

Congregation Beth Tikvah 

kept business as usual 

with a smile. Shabbat on 

the beach uplifted our 

spirits and we enjoyed 

the services while the 

waves gently hit the sand 

and regress only to come 

back and coat the sand 

again. It seemed like the 

birds that flew above 

joined our singing as well. 

Year-round mentors are 

busy teaching about 

positive thinking, I am 

delighted that our 

congregation instilled that 

characteristic into its daily 

life. 

t's interesting to note 

that in general during 

the summer months 

people plan vacations, 

trips to exotic locations, 

visits to theaters, 

museums and more. 

Nowadays the plans are 

being made with caution. 

The unpredictable events 

that our society sees are 

unheard of. Planning 

involves us checking the 

security and awareness of 

places we visit and great 

concern of unpredictable 

situations and unstable 

people. How did our 

nation handle it in the 

past? 

lancing in our 

calendar we can 

view the three weeks 

starting with the fast of 

and  of the Tamuz th17

ending with the fast of  

Tisha B'Av. Many tragic 

occurrences happened to 

the Jewish nation during 

these times, and we 

commemorate them with 

these fasts. Nevertheless, 

we should not forget that 

this is followed by the 

, the celebration of Av th15

of love and hope. A 

reminder that the Jewish 

nation stood strong and 

made it during some 

difficult times and 

survived through it. 

he essence of our 

congregation is hope 

and happiness. The 

Hebrew word Tikvah 

means hope. With this 

message of optimism and 

cheerfulness we are 

approaching the new 

year.  We look forward 

to the high holidays 

welcoming the esteemed 

chosen Chazan, festive 

holidays and parties, 

CBT's band 

performances, a 

successful religious school 

and much more! Keep 

that hope in your heart, 

carry and spread the 

legacy of Congregation 

Beth Tikvah!  

Have a jolly summer,  

Shalom 

 
 

-Rabbi Moshe P. 
Weisblum, PhD  

The Award Winning 
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Scan the QR code 

below to reach the 

CBT website 



Please feel free to contact:  

Gail Jeby-Levy 

president@congbt.org 

Message from the President  
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The Congregation  

Beth Tikvah Times  

is published monthly by  

Congregation Beth Tikvah 

 3710 Woodbine Ave. 

Wantagh, New York  

11793 

516-785-2445 

Check us out on the Web 

at: 

http://www.congbt.org  

Gail Jeby-Levy 

e will be cele-

brating this yearõs 

High Holy Days in just 

two months ð can you 

believe it?? The year is 

just flying by.  Our rabbi, 

our entire administration 

and several of our pre-

sent volunteers are 

working long hours to 

ensure we will have spir-

itual and meaningful ser-

vices. The many different 

jobs that have to be 

done not only before and 

during the holiday sea-

son, but all year long re-

quire many minds and 

hands. Remember, 

whether an in-person, 

Zoom or livestreamed, 

indoor, or at the beach 

event or any other activi-

ty doesnõt just happen 

because the synagogueõs 

administration decides 

that itõs time. It also 

needs enough congre-

gants òa rising 

groundswelló of them, 

who are enthusiastic 

about doing and are will-

ing to help to make the 

òeventó happen. 

n short, we need our 

congregants to volun-

teer to help us reach our 

goal of providing won-

derful religious services, 

events and activities to 

everyone. There are 

many surprising benefits 

to volunteering. Volun-

teering is a great way to 

strengthen your commu-

nity (synagogue), can 

help you make new 

friends, reconnect with 

old ones, learn new skills 

and even make you feel 

happier, healthier and 

needed. Volunteering for 

your synagogue is a great 

way to ensure that your 

home (synagogue/

community) remains vital 

and robust.  While it of-

fers vital help to our 

friends and congregants 

in need, the benefits can 

be even greater for you. 

Giving to others (which 

means to your synagogue 

family) can also help pro-

tect your mental and 

physical health, it can 

reduce stress, combat 

depression, keep you 

mentally stimulated and 

provide you with a sense 

of purpose. I recently 

read that by measuring 

hormones and brain ac-

tivity, researchers have 

discovered that being 

helpful to others delivers 

immense pleasure. Hu-

man beings are hard 

wired to give to others. 

The more we give, the 

happier we feel.  

s you can see, one 

of the more well-

known benefits of help-

ing out at the synagogue 

is its impact on our op-

erations. Helping out will 

not only connect you in a 

more positive way to our 

community it will make it 

a better place for all of 

us. Even helping out with 

the smallest task can 

Continued  on Page 9 

Congregation Beth Tikvah thanks Investors Foundation and Citizens Philanthropic Foundation for their  

generous grant support. The Citizens Philanthropic Foundation partnered with Investors Foundation to  

underwrite Congregation Beth Tikvah Times.  

Celebrate your birthday, 

anniversary, or any  

special occasion with us 

and sponsor a Kiddush or 

Oneg Shabbat.  

Please call  

Bruce Hartman  

516-974-6647 
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YAHRZEITS  

In Memory of 

Father Herman Weiner, by  

   Hilary & Neil Berkowitz and 

   Family 

Father Bernard Rose, by  

   Sherry & Richard Bockstein 
Mother Clare Rose, by  

   Sherry & Richard Bockstein 

Mother Mary Glazer, by  

   Lorraine Levin 

Mother Dorothy, by Richard  

   Slutzah 

Grandparents Max & Mollie 

   Pivarsky, by Richard Slutzah 

Bess Shwartzman, by Joseph  

   Shwartzman 

Mother Lillian Lerner, by  

   Lawrence I. Lerner 

Morris Goldstein, by  

   Eleanor Extract 

Samuel Gross, by Eugene 

   Sheiman 

Lillian Newmark, by  

   Selma Stern 

 

 

 

Philip Friedman, by Harry  

   Friedman 

Rosalyn Holland, by Carole  

   Friedman 

Nathan Tannenbaum, by Marlene 

   Shraga 
Miriam Berger & Stanley Tosen,  

   by Rachel Stecker 

Archie Sayles, by Ivy Roberts 

Sara Schwartzman, by Joseph 

   Schwartzman 

Mother Sylvia Faber, by Carol  

   Tallis 

Father David Coch, by Doris & 

   Harvey Greenberg 

Mother-in-Law Rachel Garb,  

   by Celia Garb 

Miriam Shraga, by Marlene  

   Shraga 

Stepfather Saul Ritter, by  

   Mark Drummer & Family 

Grandmother Molly  

   Tetenbaum, by Sandra 

   Drummer& Family 

 

 

Donations 
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Please Note:  

The minimum cost of a 

donation to appear is $18. 

 

Brother in Law Isidore  

   Kravitz, by Debbie Kravitz 

Father John Bologna, by  

   Mary Cohen 

Father Jack Horowitz, by  

   Donald M. Horowitz 
Mother Adele Hartman, by  

   Bruce Hartman 

Father Oscar Hartman, by 

   Bruce Hartman 

Irwin Blechman, by Edward  

   Hertzman 

Eileen Sheiman by Eugene &  

   Susan Sheiman 

Sidney Weinberger, by Jody & 

   Susan Wald 

Aunt Helen Spika, by  

   Barbara Cohen 

Father Paul Skurnick, by  

   Bruce Skurnick 

Father Lawrence Carter, by  

   Joel Carter 

Father Kopel Glickman, by  

   David Glickman 

Mother Rose Raspler, by  

   David Raspler 

 Continued on Page 13 

RELIGIOUS ACTIVITIES  

In Honor of 

Annie Lelonek on her graduation from Law  

   School, by Gail Jeby-Levy 

Lorraine Levin's grandchildren's graduations, by  

   Gita & Irving Freed 

Abigail's Bat Mitzvah, by Regina Leaf 

Esther & Glenn on the engagement of their 

   daughter Rachel, by Gail Jeby-Levy 

Mara Moss on her grandson Alexõs graduation 

   from middle school, by Gail Jeby-Levy 

Barbara Epsteinõs grandson on his wedding day,  

   by Gail Jeby-Levy 

Barbara Epstein on the college graduation of her  

   three grandchildren, by Gail Jeby-Levy 

Harriet & Richard Schultz on the Bat Mitzvah of 

   their granddaughter Abigail, by Gail Jeby-Levy 

Meredith & Bryan Epstein on Madelyn's  

   Bat Mitzvah, by Gail Jeby-Levy 

In Memory of 

Josh Genn's Mother Ruth Genn, by  

   Maddy & Mike Ross 

Ruth Genn, by Board of Trustees 

Lynda Extract, by Sherry Cohen 

Josh Gennõs mother Ruth Genn,  

   by Gail Jeby-Levy 



Thank You 
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We are sure that you 

have noticed the 

Tree of Life in the 

Lobby of our Syna-

gogue! There are 

plenty of Leaves      

available to com-

memorate a Special 

Occasion. How 

about a Bar or Bat 

Mitzvah Leaf or a 

Leaf for a New Baby 

in the  Family?  
Please call Esther 

Kamlet @ 516-735-

0796 
 

Buy your Leaf now! 

TREE OF LIFE   

I would like to thank everyone for their condolences in memory of my beloved 

mother, Rosalind Israel. Special thanks to Rabbi Weisblum, Dave Kamlet and Sy Suss-

wein. 

Elise Laine  

Condolences 

It is with deep regret that we announce the passing of Ruth Genn, moth-

er of our Congregant Josh Genn.   Ruth passed away on Saturday, June 

29; she lived a long productive life ð she was 102 Years old. Our condo-

lences to Josh and the Genn family.  

 

It is with deep regret that we announce the passing of our Congregant, 

Lynda Extract.  Condolences to her mother and congregant, Eleanor 

Extract, and the entire Extract family.  

 

It is with deep regret that we announce the passing  

Rosalind Israel, mother of our congregant Elise Laine.  Roz passed away 

on July 5.  She  was a very active member of the former  

Farmingdale Jewish Center. Our condolences to the Laine and Israel 

families.  

  

It is with deep regret that we announce the passing of Glenn Katz, son of 

our congregant Carole Katz on July 23.  

Lunch and Learn with Rabbi Weisblum  
 

Topic:  Explaining Tisha BõAv and Its  
Significance  

Date:  Friday, August 9, Noon ð 2 PM 
Where: The Mildred & Joseph Stern Ballroom 

Cost: $18.00 per person 

 $20.00 for non-members 

 
Call the Office @ 516.785.2445  



 

If any group or club wishes to have publicity for an 

event published in local weekly papers, Jewish Week, 

Newsday etc. please e-mail all information to  

Bob Cooper at 

 

flyingbob@brianel.com  

680-3003 

 

At least 5 weeks before the event. 

Publicity  
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August 3 ñ Caden Pfaff Bar Mitzvah  

August 23 ñ Shabbat at the  

                    Beach 

August 25 ñ Menõs Club Fishing 

    Trip  

September 13 ñ Welcome Back  

           Shabbat Dinner  

Coming Events  

Announcements 

DOLLARS FOR DONATIONS  
Do you have a household item you want to sell? 

List it in the Beth Tikvah Times, and 100% of the 

proceeds of the sale will be donated to Congre-

gation Beth Tikvah. 

For example, if you have a chair that you no 

longer want,  or a drum set thatõs going unused 

and just taking up space, you can list it for sale 

(with a suggested price), with all the proceeds 

going back to Congregation Beth Tikvah.   

Email your name, phone number, item descrip-

tion, picture of the item and what price you 

would like to list it for to AB ROHER at 

ab_roher@cotyinc.com. He will then post it and 

you will then negotiate the sale with congregant 

who wants it. 

(See P.29 for current offerings)  

 

 

 

MONTHLY TEHILLIM PRAYER GROUP  
Anyone interested in reciting tehillim of 

strength, gratitude or healing see Leah Hartman 

or Fran Rosenberg for details. This will occur on 

the 2nd Tuesday of each month upon request, 

meeting in the shul library.  

 

 

LEARN CONVERSATIONAL HEBREW  
Interested in learning conversational Hebrew 

with the Rabbi?  If interested, please call the of-

fice. We are trying to organize a morning, after-

noon, evening or possibly Sunday class. Why not 
give it a try!!!!!!! 

 

 
SISTERHOOD SOCIAL ACTION  

COMMITTEE  
Sisterhood is looking for a few women to help 

with Social Action. Please give us a little of your 

time.   
Get involved!! If you have any questions, please 

contact Doris Joltin. 

 

 

CBT SUPPORT GROUP  
The group decided we would not meet in July, 

but no worries, we will be resuming our month-

ly meetings on Monday, August 12th at 1 PM. 

If you have "cares to unburden" in a warm, wel-

coming, confidential,  nonjudgemental group, we 

are here for you. We continue to welcome new 

members.  CBT members as well as non-

members are welcome to attend.  

Looking forward to seeing you on August 12th!  

    Susan Wald  



Announcements 
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Menõs Club 

man for all of his help 

keeping track of dinner 

requests and ordering the 

food from Benõs.   

Unfortunately we had to 

cancel our participation 

at the Jewish Heritage 

Night at the Long island 

Ducks on August  18 

since we hadnõt sold 

enough seats. Of course 

we will try again next 

year.  However, we will 

be going on a fishing trip 

on August 25.  Please see 

the flyer printed in the 

Beth Tikvah Times for 

more details.  My hope 

for this year is that you 

will all join the Menõs 

Club and participate in all 

of the many activities that 

we offer.  

In addition, Stu Spector is 

already hard at work or-

ganizing the CBT bowling 

league.  If you would like 

to participate, or simply 

have a question about the 

bowling league works, 

please contact Stu. 

In the future, we do have 

another paid up member-

ship dinner in the works.  

We will also be setting up 

for the High Holidays and 

putting up the Sukkah in 

the synagogueõs parking 

lot.  We hold a wine sale 

before Pesach and we will 

be participating in 2 

Menõs Club Shabbat ser-

vices.   Other events in-

clude a movie night and a 

night at the gym. These 

are just a few of our 

planned events. 

I look forward to seeing 

you at many if not most 

of these planned events.  

Remember the more you 

put into something, the 

more you get out of it.   

 

Jody  

By the time you are read-

ing this article the sum-

mer is way under way.  

The Menõs Club has not 

been idle.  First of all, I 

would like to thank Nell 

Landman for all of her 

help in designing a new 

membership flyer for the 

Menõs Club and Larry 

Slutsky for helping me 

and a group of ladies 

from the sisterhood to 

collate, fold and stuff 

membership flyers into 

envelopes.   

Many thanks also go to 

Larry Slutzky for organiz-

ing and running the annu-

al Menõs Club golf outing 

in Eisenhower Park.  A 

great time was had by all.   

Our first paid up mem-

bership dinner of the year 

was held on July 22.  It 

has been named the pic-

nic in the parking lot.  

Thanks to Aaron Land-

Jody Wald 

Before we know it, Sep-

tember will be here!  But 

donõt fret!  Sisterhood is 

planning a year of exciting 

and varied events. We 

enjoyed our annual sum-

mer get-together at Sher-

ry Cohenõs awesome wa-

terfront home on July 15.  

It was a beautiful event 

and a wonderful evening 

for those who attended. 

Thanks so much to Sher-

ry for her generosity and 

hospitality!   

Membership flyers have 

been sent out and we 

look forward to having a 

vibrant membership and 

seeing new faces.  We 

have also sent out flyers 

and notices for our annu-

al fundraisers: honey sale, 

anniversary and birthday 

leagrams, Sisterhood Cal-

endar, and our mitzvah 

project (gathering school 

supplies for needy chil-

dren).  

Join us on September 4 

for our Welcome Back 

Tea party at 7:30 PM.  

Wear your crazy hat and 

get ready for some fun.  

Drop off your baby pic-

ture for Arline or Sherry 

at the office for one of 

our games (put your name 

on the back). I am looking 

forward to seeing you 

there! 

Please participate and join 

us in making this a spec-

tacular Sisterhood year! 

Ada   

Sisterhood 

T 

Ada Marcus 
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Congregation Beth Tikvah Celebrates 

the  Bar Mitzvah of Caden Pfaɨ  

Saturday,  August 3, 2024  

Cadenõs parents Barbara, Michael, and older sister 

Morgan will be proudly watching Caden as he  

becomes a Bar Mitzvah on Saturday morning,  

August 3, 2024. 

Caden attends Wantagh Middle School and said that 

becoming a Bar Mitzvah is when he becomes a  

Jewish adult. This means he is now responsible for 

his own actions and can decide for himself how he 

would like to practice Judaism.  

In Cadenõs free time he is busy playing baseball,  

volleyball, golf, and snow boarding.  He enjoys going 

on vacations to Myrtle Beach, Disney World and 

Vermont.  

Rosh Hashana, Chanukah and Passover are his  

favorite Jewish holidays.  He enjoys eating apples 

but not so much the honey!  

Chavurah 

We had a great time getting together at the Neil Diamond 

Tribute band as well as the Billy Joel Tribute band.  We are 

also planning our popular picnic at Wantagh Park probably 

on Sunday, September 8.   Looking ahead we are all looking 

forward to a Karaoke program.   

Nice to have so much to look forward to.  Hope to see you 

all soon.  

 

Linda & Sherry    
  Linda Katz              Sherry Cohen 



CBT greatly benefits from your 

participation and it doesnõt cost 

you anything extra. You can 

defer the $100 year-end charge 

as well. 

 

Cards from many local supermar-

kets are available and in stock!  

 

We also have on hand a small 

inventory of cards from some 

great stores and restaurants that 

are usually only available by spe-

cial order.  Bed, Bath & Beyond 

and Target are stores that many 

of us shop in.  

 

Restaurants that we have inven-

tory on are Starbucks, Cheese-

cake Factory, Outback and Ruby 

Tuesday.   

 

If you would like to purchase any 

gift cards, please call me at (516) 

532-6827 to place your orders. 
 

Thanks for your support of this 

most important program. 

 

 
 
 
Sol Zweben  
(516) 532-6827 

 

Support Congregation Beth Tikvah -  Why Participate in the Gift Card  

Program? 

Shul Gifts  

Tree of  Life                           

$125 

Contact Esther Kamlet   

735-0796 

 

Memorial Plaque $235  

Contact Harold Stern  

516-524-0092 

howster21yahoo.com 

 

Etz Chayim Chumash                                        

$75 

Contact the office  

 

Lev Shalem Machzor  

$36 - Contact the office  

 

Stand up Basic Kiddush    

Contact Bruce Hartman  

 

Stand up Basic Oneg     

Contact Bruce Hartman  

 

Jerry Friedman  

Memorial Walkway  

$75/brick  

Contact Dave Kamlet or 

Lorraine Levin  

There are many happy occa-

sions in our lives; births, 

marriages, engagements, 

anniversaries, bris, bar/bat 

mitzvah, birthdays, baby 

namings etcé 

If you would like to share 

your joy with us by purchas-

ing a gift from our shul, or 

sponsoring an oneg or kid-

dush, some of the costs are 

listed below.  

If you have a loss in your 

life, perhaps you would like 

to make a gift to our shul 

that will memorialize your 

loved one.  
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Haftarot  
Anyone who is interested in chanting 

or reading a Haftarah, please contact 

Leah Hartman at  

anmsmama@verizon.net.  

Thank  you. 

SUBMITTING ARTICLES FOR THE  

NEWSLETTER  
If you are submitting an article, please e-mail it to me at 

marty.brochstein@gmaiI.com. If possible, please also include the article with-

in the text of your e-mail in case I canõt open your attachments. If you are 

submitting a flyer to be placed in the newsletter, e-mail it to me as a pdf.  

 
All articles and flyers should be submitted by the 15th of the 

month for the next  newsletter.  

 

Thanks in advance for your help and cooperation.  

 

Marty  Brochstein  

mailto:ifreed@optonline.net
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President continued from Page 2 

make a real difference to our 

building, our synagogue family, its 

operations and its future. 

riefly, we need your help in 

many aspects of our syna-

gogue life, whether it be by ush-

ering during the holiday services, 

helping with mailings, answering 

phone calls, being active on a 

particular committee that you 

are interested in, helping with 

some repairs, etc. There are so 

many ways in which we can use 

everyoneõs skills or just plain de-

sire to help. 

Hopefully I have convinced 

you that we at CBT need 

you and need your skills or 

just plain willingness to help.  

A few of us cannot do the job 

that is needed by ourselves - 

we need volunteers.  

ithout you we cannot be 

successful. 

astly, if I still have not con-

vinced you to volunteer your 

time and skills, remember that 

volunteering provides you with 

incredible growth opportunities.  

You not only learn new skills and 

gain new perspectives, but you 

also will feel more connected to 

your synagogue family and will 

find a deeper meaning and pur-

pose in your life. 

o donõt forget to call the of-

fice (516) 785-2445 and say 

you want to help, and someone 

will definitely call you back. We 

are counting on you!!  

 

Gail Jeby -Levy  
President  

W 

B 

H 

L 

S 
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Torah Fund Campaign 

The new Torah Fund campaign 

for2024-2025 has started. The 

theme for the year will be 

òAm Yisrael Chaió.  The silver 

pin (shown here), which 

should be arriving in Septem-

ber, was designed and pro-

duced in Israel.   

If you would like to be a bene-

factor with a donation of $180 

or more (by check, cash or by 

pledge) and receive the new 

pin as a gift please contact me 

at 516-783-1954 or by email 

fredbbb@optonline.net . Do-

nations can be made by credit 

card online at https://

bit.ly/3kD8VL7  if youõd like. 

Consider joining the Torah 

Fund Legacy Society with a 

bequest for the future. Go to 

this link https://

www.jtsa.edu/hidden -page/

torah -fund-legacy-

society/  for more infor-

mation. There is no minimum 

gift required.  

Have you tried sending Torah 

Fund Ecards?  The cards are 

sent by email with your cus-

tomized message and cost 

$5.00 each. Remember to list 

our Sisterhood on the form so 

we get credit for your dona-

tion. Cards are available for 

Happy Birthday, Sympathy, 

Get Well, New Baby, Mazal 

Tov, All Purpose, Rosh Hasha-

nah and Hanukah. Go to 

https://

torahfundecards.jtsa.edu . 

Of course, we still have paper 

Torah Fund cards for sale too 

for all occasions.  Contact 

Louise Goldberg 516-735-

6008, Elaine Stein 516-694-

5683 or Suzanne Susswein 516

-785-5680. Cards are $5.00 

each or five for $20. 

Your contribution of any size 

to Torah Fund provides schol-

arships and programs for stu-

dents at the five Conservative/

Masorti Seminaries around the 

world that educate our future 

Rabbis,  

 

Carole Friedman  
Torah Fund Chair 

mailto:fredbbb@optonline.net
https://dtgnigdab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ph8Iko0YfGXjvi9F9fvGSpm6x_AoSNVdoRe3Oq4h4befOioaM6FaMhsy_I4-jn9UkOCabxZG6fvykyIpPmYOXjdw0SXv3xLP4FRwRT_QpnWzqvGGcusmjEZ8KwuYcjA1nOfw-wNodEIG56FyXoDaTA==&c=mVZXr4pN4oiyEBIDuvEa9_y3WBFFnrovGt6HrLjUkiiU9oE-sJ66-Q==&ch=0yM
https://dtgnigdab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ph8Iko0YfGXjvi9F9fvGSpm6x_AoSNVdoRe3Oq4h4befOioaM6FaMhsy_I4-jn9UkOCabxZG6fvykyIpPmYOXjdw0SXv3xLP4FRwRT_QpnWzqvGGcusmjEZ8KwuYcjA1nOfw-wNodEIG56FyXoDaTA==&c=mVZXr4pN4oiyEBIDuvEa9_y3WBFFnrovGt6HrLjUkiiU9oE-sJ66-Q==&ch=0yM
https://dtgnigdab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ph8Iko0YfGXjvi9F9fvGSpm6x_AoSNVdoRe3Oq4h4befOioaM6FaMmsAODHw8x7ix3tI61xsyMVbp0YgYIPy2dI9oU9o1PJcriyF6lNG0tT19LIZtdtrY7J5TFMJetA_37qbzscuQ6tyu84CQxUNsXQKoNEIKonZRECZz_mFNQioGbkRlI3qn1Nf3y7zu8OKTmQXk7QpwLs=&c=mVZXr4pN4oi
https://dtgnigdab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ph8Iko0YfGXjvi9F9fvGSpm6x_AoSNVdoRe3Oq4h4befOioaM6FaMmsAODHw8x7ix3tI61xsyMVbp0YgYIPy2dI9oU9o1PJcriyF6lNG0tT19LIZtdtrY7J5TFMJetA_37qbzscuQ6tyu84CQxUNsXQKoNEIKonZRECZz_mFNQioGbkRlI3qn1Nf3y7zu8OKTmQXk7QpwLs=&c=mVZXr4pN4oi
https://dtgnigdab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ph8Iko0YfGXjvi9F9fvGSpm6x_AoSNVdoRe3Oq4h4befOioaM6FaMmsAODHw8x7ix3tI61xsyMVbp0YgYIPy2dI9oU9o1PJcriyF6lNG0tT19LIZtdtrY7J5TFMJetA_37qbzscuQ6tyu84CQxUNsXQKoNEIKonZRECZz_mFNQioGbkRlI3qn1Nf3y7zu8OKTmQXk7QpwLs=&c=mVZXr4pN4oi
https://dtgnigdab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ph8Iko0YfGXjvi9F9fvGSpm6x_AoSNVdoRe3Oq4h4befOioaM6FaMmsAODHw8x7ix3tI61xsyMVbp0YgYIPy2dI9oU9o1PJcriyF6lNG0tT19LIZtdtrY7J5TFMJetA_37qbzscuQ6tyu84CQxUNsXQKoNEIKonZRECZz_mFNQioGbkRlI3qn1Nf3y7zu8OKTmQXk7QpwLs=&c=mVZXr4pN4oi
https://torahfundecards.jtsa.edu
https://torahfundecards.jtsa.edu
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BIRTHDAYS 
 

~ċƖċН~Ÿƚƚ   ΥоΞ 
~ŔƖŔċůН9ŸőĲŰ   ΥоΠ 
ÉċƖċНüŔĲĬĲŰƽĲĤĲƖ  ΥоΠ 
cĲũĲŰĲН[ƖƨĦőƣĲƖ  ΥоΡ 
ÉĲǃůŸƨƖН[ƖƨĦőƣĲƖ  ΥоΡ 
ÅŸĤĲƖƣНsċĦťŸƽŔƣǍ  ΥоΣ 
ÅċĦőĲũНÉƣĲĦťĲƖ  ΥоΣ 
cċƖƖǃНòċĤũŸŰ   ΥоΝΜ 
ÅŔƣċН9ŸőĲŰ   ΥоΝΟ 
ũċŰН[ċĤĲƖ   ΥоΝΟ 

cċƖƖŔĲƣНÉĦőƨũƣǍ  ΥоΝΡ 
9ċƖŸũĲНuċƣǍ   ΥоΝΤ 
?ŸƖŔƚН]ƖĲĲŰĤĲƖŊ  ΥоΝΥ 
cŸŰŔНÂċƨũ   ΥоΞΞ 
uċƣőǃНÂĲƖũůċŰ   ΥоΞΞ 
sŸƚĲƓőНÉĦőƽċƖƣǍůċŰ  ΥоΞΞ 
?ċƻŔĬНxĲũŸŰĲť   ΥоΞΠ 
7ċƖĤċƖċНÉĦőĲŰťĲƖ  ΥоΞΣ 
xĲŸŰċƖĬНÉőƨůƚĲǃ  ΥоΞΤ 

cċƖƻĲǃН]ƖĲĲŰĤĲƖŊ  ΥоΞΦ 
~ŸũũŔĲН[ċĤĲƖ   ΥоΟΜ 
ÅĲŰĲĲНÉƨƚůċŰ  ΥоΟΝ 
 

 
ANNIVERSARIES 

 
cċƖƻĲǃНѼНÅĲŰĲĲНÉƨƚůċŰ ΥоΝ 
]ĲƖċƖĬНѼНxǃŰŰН~ĲŰǍŔĲƚ ΥоΞ 
EũũŔŸƣНѼНEũũĲĲНÉƓŔƖŸ  ΥоΥ 
xċƖƖǃНѼН9ċƖŸũĲНxЮН[ƖŔĲĬůċŰ ΥоΝΝ 
ŰĬƖĲƽНѼНÉőċƖŸŰНüƨĦő ΥоΝΝ 

xŸƖĲŰНѼНxŸŔƚНÉĦőŔŉůċŰ ΥоΝΟ 
sċǃНѼНÅŸĤŔŰНÅŸƣőƚƣĲŔŰ  ΥоΝΡ 
cċƖŸũĬН~ЮНѼН7ĲƣőНEЮНÉƣĲƖŰ ΥоΝΥ 
ÉƣĲƻĲŰНѼНÉƨĲНüƽŔĦť  ΥоΝΥ 
ÉƣĲƻĲŰНѼНxċƨƖĲŰНxċƚƚůċŰ ΥоΞΝ 
?ċƻŔĬНѼНÅċĦőĲũũĲН9ŸŸť ΥоΞΞ 
cċƖƻĲǃНѼН?ŸƖŔƚН]ƖĲĲŰĤĲƖŊ ΥоΞΞ 
ÅŸĤĲƖƣНѼНuĲũũǃНÅŸƚĲŰ  ΥоΞΞ 
xĲŸŰċƖĬНѼНxŔŰĬċНÉőƨůƚĲǃ ΥоΞΞ 

August Birthdays and Anniversaries 

Sisterhood Book Discussion   

Sisterhood's Book Discussion group 

will have its next meeting on Sunday, 
September 8th.  We will be speaking 

about the novel "Kissing Kosher" by 
Jean Meltzer.   

Jean Meltzer is the author of "The 

Matzoh Ball" which we read last 
year.  Her latest novel is a vulnera-

ble authentic journey about learning 
to navigate pain of all dimensions - 

individual and generational.  The 
author gives a vivid description of 

daily struggles with a chronic dis-
ease.   

This proudly Jewish and sexy ro-
mance highlights the importance of 

finding joy even in the most difficult 
of times.  It is powerfully heart-

warming, passionate, sometimes 

painful. but endlessly entertaining. 

It is everything readers could want a 

Jewish romantic comedy to be: 
sweet, soulful, spirited and stirring! 

Please join us for an interesting dis-

cussion.  We will be meeting at the 
Synagogue at 10:30 A.M. on Sunday, 

September 8th. 

Copies of the novel will be available 
at the Wantagh Public Library.  I am 

looking forward to seeing you! 

 
 

Selma Stern  
Book Discussion Chairperson 

 

ÉƣĲƻĲŰНѼНxċƨƖĲŰНxċƚƚůċŰ
?ċƻŔĬНѼНÅċĦőĲũũĲН9ŸŸť
cċƖƻĲǃНѼН?ŸƖŔƚН]ƖĲĲŰĤĲƖŊ
ÅŸĤĲƖƣНѼНuĲũũǃНÅŸƚĲŰ
xĲŸŰċƖĬНѼНxŔŰĬċНÉőƨůƚĲǃ



Bikur  cholim  (also 

transliterated bikur  ho-

lim ) refers to the mitz-

vah (Jewish religious com-

mandment) to visit and 

extend aid to the sick. It 

is considered an aspect of 

gemilut chasadim 

(benevolence, selflessness, 

loving-kindness). It is tra-

ditional to recite prayers 

for healing, such as the Mi 

Shebeirach prayer in the 

synagogue, and Psalms on 

behalf of the sick. Bikur 

holim societies exist in 

Jewish communities 

around the world. The 

earliest bikur holim socie-

ty on record dates back 

to the early Middle Ages. 

The roots of bikur holim 

can be traced back to the 

Torah, when G-d visits 

Abraham after his cir-

cumcision (Genesis 18:1). 

Here at Congrega-

tion Beth Tikvah 

our committee 

strives to keep in 

touch with mem-

bers who are ill or 

even just need to 

have their day 

brightened a bit. We send 

cards, make phone calls, 

visit and may provide a 

drive to an appointment 

or assist with an occa-

sional shopping.  

Another way to help is 

by being a Blood Do-

nor at one of the New 

York Blood Center 

Drives. There is a tre-

mendous shortage of 

needed blood right 

now. Your donation of 

one pint of blood can 

save up to 3 lives. You 

can even donate every 

56 days. Please refer 

to the flyer in this cur-

rent issue for more 

information.  

If you think you could 

assist with any of the 

above activitiesé I would 

love to have you join our 

committee. Please con-

tact Esta Lachow @ 516-

520-1546 for more infor-

mation.  

If you or someone you 

know may benefit from 

this, please contact Rabbi 

Weisblum @516-785-

2445 or 516-273-2748, or 

Esta Lachow @ 516-520-

1546 

 

Shalom, 

Esta Lachow  
Committee Chair 

 

 

 

Bikur Cholim  

Committee Members  

Fran Bezerman 

Sandra Drummer 

Mollie Faber 

Helene Fruchter 

Sy Fruchter 

Leah Hartman 

Elaine Hearns 

Esther Kamlet 

Linda Katz 

Esta Lachow 

Glen Lachow 

Annie Lelonek 

Lynn Menzies 

Mara Moss 

Freya Novack 

Norma Raspler 

Ben Schnapper 

Marian Spitzer 

Suzanne & Sy  

   Susswein 

Lucille Wechsler 

Bikur Cholim Committee News  
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The BIKUR CHOLIM 

COMMITTEE  is look-

ing for blank greeting 

cards that you would 

like to donate.  These 

cards are used to send 

speedy recovery and 

good wishes to those 

who are sick and recov-

ering from an illness.  

Please bring any cards 

you have to the office. 

Thank you. 

 

Tehillim, or Psalms, have been recited by Jews for thousands of years. These ancient prayers open our 

hearts and bring renewal and strength to our daily lives. We at CBT in conjunction with Bikur Cholim have 

formed a Tehillim Circle. Please join us on the second Tuesday of most months (on request) for our 

Tehillim Service for the healing of our sick. For specific schedules of services check our Shabbat Shalom or 

call Leah Hartman at home 516-221-5133 or cell 516-459-2021. The power of this group is that it utilizes 

the collective strengths of those who are saying the psalms together. Join us and bring the names of those 

persons to be included in our prayers. If you canõt make it, call the office with the personõs name and their 

motherõs name, and we will include the personõs name in our communal listing. 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Mitzvah
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Mitzvah
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Judaism
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Altruism
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Chesed
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Mi_Shebeirach
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Mi_Shebeirach
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Torah
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Circumcision
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Circumcision
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Book_of_Genesis
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CBT  Receives Grant from Citizens Philanthropic  Foundation  

and Investors Foundation  

 
     By Jo-Ann Hertzman ñ Corporate, Foundation & Media Relations 
 

                                                                                                                                                         

 
Congregation Beth Tikvah was recently awarded two generous grants: a $2,500 grant from  

Citizens Philanthropic Foundation and a $2,500 grant from Investors Foundation. The Citizens 

Philanthropic Foundation partnered with Investors Foundation to underwrite Congregation Beth 

Tikvah Times, the High Holiday and Membership Guide and our Spring Holiday Guide. 

 

 

 

Josh Gennõs mother Ruth Genn, by  

   Board of Trustees 

Estelle Friedmanõs beloved sister Paula Goldstein,  

   by Gail Jeby-Levy 

Eleanor Extractõs beloved daughter Lynda Extract,  

   by Gail Jeby-Levy 

Ruth Genn, by Jerry & Helene Wohlstetter  

 

RABBI'S DISCRETIONARY  

In Honor of 

The Schultz granddaughter, Abigail Hanson, by 

    Neil & Fran Bezerman 

  

In Memory of 

Ruth Genn, by Morey Solomon 

Cousin Michael David Stieglitz, by Benjamin  

   Schnapper 

Ruth Genn, by Sue Freeda 

 

Other 

by Matthew Murrisky 

SHIVA MEAL  

In Memory of 

Lynda Extract, by The Moss & Moskowitz Family 

Ruth Genn, by Larry Slutsky 

 

OTHER  

In Honor of 

Sy Fruchter's 99th Birthday, by Shelley& Bob 

   Cooper 

 

In Memory of 

Roz Israel by The Fruchters 

Mother of Elise Laine, Ros Israel, by  

   Saralynn Grandison 

Ruth Genn, by Richard Slutzah 

Lynda Extract, by Richard Slutzah 

Roz Israel, by Harvey & Doris Greenberg 

Donations  Continued from page 3 
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¿įóƻóƆ ŝŖ ƆįĔ 0ĔóĈį jƍōƩ 
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vĔŖȎž 2ōƍĆ Oŝōĥ 

2įóƝǘóį
óƆ ƆįĔ ³ƹň 
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Starter Drum Set is  

CP - Cosmic Percus-

sion.  The cymbals are  

Sabian.  Stool included. 

Price negotiable.  
 

 

 

Contact: 

Fran & Neil Bezerman 

neilbez@optonline.net 

516-783-7123 

Dollars for Donations (see P.5 for explanation) 

ADULT STEP -THROUGH  

RALEIGH BICYCLE  
NEAR NEW CONDITION 
¶ 21 SPEED SHIMANO 

GEARSET WITH 

òMEGARANGEó ULTRA-LOW 

GEAR FOR EASY HILL CLIMB-

ING 
¶ HANDLEBAR GRIP MOUNT-

ED TWIST SHIFT 

¶ QUICK-RELEASE WHEELS 

¶ TEAL COLOR 
¶ DIGITAL CYCLOMETER 

(NEEDS BATTERY) 

 
ASKING $150  

 

Contact Len and Cookie Cohen 
lencohencbt@Yahoo.com  

516-521-9506 

mailto:lencohencbt@Yahoo.com

